Homepage Coordinator Report - May 30, 2009

For the past month I have been busy responding to website emails along with posting AWSC minutes, officer and coordinator reports, and action committee minutes on our website. The majority of emails have been requests for meeting information from both individuals as well as professionals. When a professional contacts us via the website, their email message is forwarded onto Sherry, Public Outreach Coordinator. She is able to provide them with additional Al-Anon resources.

The web committee will be meeting Friday May 29th to discuss the posting of reports online, ideas for displaying meeting information and the creation of Area Website guidelines. I look forward to working with the committee to better meet our website needs.

Yours in Service,

Kathi D Web Coordinator